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I am a 45 year old, life long Oregon resident and other than my first vote at 18, I have 

been voting by mail. Vote by mail has been proven over and over again to be safe, 

accurate and secure. We have all seen hours or days long waits in voting lines. 

Harassment and intimidation at voting sites. People can not afford to take days off 

work to stand in line to vote. We can not let ANYONE make voting less accessible.  


